27 March 2009

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This Testimonial is written in support of Peter Robertson and his skill with regards to dealing
with Stained Glass.

My wife and 1 needed to seek advice with regards to the stained glass part of our china/ display
unit in our formal dining room. In searching the ‘yellow pages’, | came upon Peter’s
advertisement which, to me, indicated that we could deal with someone on a personal basis
rather than “big business’! This is how it turned out to be!

Peter was a pleasure to deal with from the moment of the initial inquiry. He came around the
same day so as to become familiar with our need then promptly sought an answer to our
problem. He then returned to explain to us personally why we had a problem and provided us
with a very transparent and professional quote.

Once we accepted Peter’s quote he was promptly back at our home to remove the glass and take
it to his workshop and, finally he was able to reinstate our renewed stained glass within the
week. It was obvious Peter has a love of all things ‘stained glass’. His advice was considered, his
workmanship thorough and his costs very reasonable. Importantly though he has a high level of
interpersonal skills which ensured we knew we could trust this work to his expertise.

| highly recommend Peter to anyone or any business that has a need for advice and/ or work to
be completed with regards to ‘stained glass’. [ am sure you will find your interaction with Peter
very beneficial, just like we did!

Yours sincerely



